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REPORT FOR ACTION 
 

Moving Forward Together: Opportunities to Address 
Broader City Priorities in TCHC Revitalizations 
Date:  May 2, 2019 
To:  Audit Committee 
From:  Auditor General 
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 
 
The purpose of this report is to make a one-word technical clarification to the last 
paragraph on page 16 of the report entitled “Moving Forward Together: Opportunities to 
Address Broader City Priorities in TCHC Revitalizations”. The paragraph should be 
revised as follows: 
 
"The planning reports for these sites did not always clearly highlight the “large site” 
policy requirements or explain the reasoning for the policy amendment. The reports only 
indicated that new affordable housing would be “encouraged”, but did not provide 
alternative commentary or recommendations for achieving new affordable units."  

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
The Auditor General recommends that:  
 
1. Audit Committee forward this report to City Council for information. 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
There is no financial impact from the submission of this report. 

CONTACT 
 
Beverly Romeo-Beehler, Auditor General 
Tel: 416-392-8461, Fax: 416-392-3754, E-mail: Beverly.Romeo-Beehler@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
Beverly Romeo-Beehler 
Auditor General 
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